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MINI NEWSLETTER 

 

1. School Performances  – A reminder about the 2 permission forms for these performances which will be held in mid June and 

July. We need to confirm our booking tomorrow, so contact the office ASAP in regard to this matter. The cost to attend both 

shows is now only $12 per student ($6 per student for each show). The Parents Club have kindly funded $4 off the price of each 

show and their support as always is greatly appreciated. This cost will include travel by bus on the day. Payments can be made 

closer to the date.  

2. Religious Education (Permission)  – We are still waiting on a number of permission forms to be returned. Could parents 

contact the office ASAP, so that R.E. booklets can be ordered please. 

3. Mother’s Day  – An activity day will be held on Thursday 30th April in preparation for Mother’s Day which is on Sunday 10th 

May. The cost per student is $2 to cover materials. Parents will be assisting with this program from 9-1pm, so if you can help out 

on the day contact the office.  

4. Chaplain Program  – This officially begins tomorrow, with Jade Forman beginning her welfare role with our school. As stated, 

previously, Mrs Forman will be at our school every Tuesday and Thursday to work with students, teachers and parents. All 

students have received an introductory letter and a permission form in relation to this initiative – this needs to be returned 

ASAP, so that children can be involved in some of the fun activities which Mrs Forman implements.  I have no doubt, that this 

program will be a huge benefit to our school community. Mrs Forman will spend the first couple of weeks getting to know the 

students and families of the school in an informal manner.   

5. ANZAC Day (Tallygaroopna)  – The Tallygaroopna Memorial Hall ANZAC Day BBQ and Historical display will be held on 

ANZAC Day the 25th April commencing at 11.30am. Everyone is welcome, donations to the hall to cover costs would be 

appreciated. All historical items are welcome for display on the day. For further information please phone Trish Moss on 

58298255 or 0427298288 (fax – 0358298545 or Email: nmoss5@bigpond.com). A powerpoint by the senior students of the 

school will be shown on this day.   

6. ANZAC Day (Shepparton)  – The service on Saturday will be held at Welsford Street at 10.30am. Student Leaders are 

required to be at the venue by 10am. Philippa Collins will be making a wreath on Wednesday from 11am. Any donations of flowers 

would be appreciated.  

7. NAPLAN  – A reminder to families that this will take place from Tuesday 12th May to Thursday 14th May. A back up day is 

available on the Friday if needed. Any queries should go directly to Mr Brodie.  

8. Bike Education  – This program begins next Monday 27th April for students from Grades 2-6. Students can now bring bikes in 

to be checked by Mrs Montgomery and these can be kept safely in the Sports Shed. All students need to bring back permission 

forms and checklists to participate in this program. These went home early last week and are on Tiqbiz.  

9. Attitude to School Survey  – Students in Grades 5/6 will completed this survey this week. The overall objective of the 

annual Attitudes to School survey is to collect data about the opinions of students from Years 5 to 12 to assist schools with 

planning, developing curriculum and supporting students. The survey assists schools to gain an understanding of students’ 

perceptions and their experience of school. It provides schools with valuable data on students’ views of their wellbeing, teaching, 

learning and school in general 

10. School Photos  – We are still awaiting these to be made available to families. Hopefully, photos will arrive before the end of 

the month. 

11. School Council  – The Next Finance and School Council meeting will be held on Wednesday 6th May. Finance will begin at 

6.45pm and School Council will begin at 7.30pm. 

12. Play Group  – This will be held this Thursday to be conducted by Mrs Forman. Please spread this message around the local 

community and everyone is welcome.  

13. OSH Care – is available on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday this week as per usual.  

14. Good Luck “Mini” – Good luck to Tayla Robertson who will be competing in the National BMX titles in Brisbane next week.  

BOOK CLUB ORDERS DUE BACK BY THIS THURSDAY!! 
David Brodie  

(Teaching Principal) 

I will be away Thursday morning at a Network Executive Mtg. 
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